
         July 6, 2023 

Negotiations Update 
Bell Canada 

Sales-Communication Services 

Locals 6001 and 6007 

Brothers, Sisters, Siblings, 
  
Discussions with Bell Canada to renew our collective agreement are now complete. We are therefore 
ready to present to you the memorandum of settlement which contains the employer's offer and all 
proposed changes to our collective agreement.  
  
We would therefore like to inform you that a meeting to present all the proposed changes to the collective 
agreement will take place on July 13th at 6:30 p.m. by videoconference. 
 
The documents explaining the changes will be communicated to you a few days before the meeting to 
allow you to familiarize yourself with them. However, we ask you to save all your questions for the 
meeting. 
 
Voting will be done electronically. You will receive a link to vote in your Bell Canada email inbox after the 
July 13th meeting. The vote will remain open until the next day, July 14th, at noon, to allow everyone to 
vote. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you in large numbers at the presentation meeting on July 13th, your presence 
at this meeting is very important. 
 

In Solidarity, 

  Sonny Malhotra, Local 6007 

  Robin Dudley, National Representative 

Kato Nsangwa, Local 6001 

Jude Paris, Local 6001 

Hugues Perreault, Représentant national 
RD/kw:cope343 

 


